
Dear parents, carers and children, 

We come to the end of another week of partial school closures and remote learning, in which the Prime Minister, in his announcement this 

week, stated that schools might be able to reopen on Monday 8th March. We all sincerely hope that this is the case, and we will continue to 

play our part in helping to reduce the transmission of the virus.  

Our Wellbeing Wednesday focus this week was to complete the sentence ‘I am amazing because…’ The majority of children 

would have no qualms when talking about why they are amazing, but I can imagine all adults grimacing if you are asked to 

talk about why you are amazing. Why is this? Why do adults find it so difficult to praise themselves and their achievements? 

Well, I’m going to set you this as a challenge. Tell yourself why you are amazing. It might be something as simple as ‘…I    

managed to find the time to make myself a cup of tea’, or ‘…I managed to send some work emails while at the same time helping my child to 

write in the passive voice’, or even just as simple as ‘…I got out of bed today’. We carried out this activity at the start of our staff meeting 

this week, and our responses ranged from ‘…I shared my screen successfully in Zoom’, ‘…I created my own recorded lesson and uploaded it 

to YouTube’, ‘…I’ve kept up with my marking and feedback on Google Classroom’ to ‘…I am still upright’. Everyone (parents, grandparents, 

staff, children) is amazing for coping with the many pressures that the current situation brings, and we have to remind ourselves to focus on 

the little daily successes. If nothing else, sharing these makes everyone smile. 

Thank you to those parents who are letting their child’s class teacher know how much help your child has received with pieces of work. This 

is really helpful as it enables the teacher to have a clearer picture of your child’s understanding, knowledge and skills and what next steps 

they need. We would ask that you don’t provide too much help all the time, though, as this gives a false picture of their understanding and 

achievements, and therefore the next set of work provided may not be suitable. The learning process is more important than a ‘perfect’ 

outcome. Remember, the teachers are more than happy to provide extra support for your child via email, Google Classroom chat or Zoom if 

and when needed.  

We have been providing packs of resources where needed, and if you would like any particular provisions and resources for 

specific pieces of work, please let us know and we will be more than happy to provide them. These could include art and 

craft supplies, whiteboards and pens, paper/card, purple polishing pens, crayons, sharpeners, colouring sheets, sound 

charts, word mats, and more.   

Gathering parental feedback is very important to us as a school as it enables us to share successes and make further       

improvements. You will have received an email earlier with links to a short online survey about remote education. We 

would appreciate as many responses as possible to help us with our remote education provision and to help us to provide 

further support for you. We thank you for your time in completing this. 

I know that many parents are struggling with juggling remote learning with their own work pressures, and we are sharing top tips that may 

help – see our Facebook page that is regularly updated, as well as pages within this Buzz. Even though schools have to provide the  

recommended required number of hours for daily remote learning, we completely understand if it sometimes does not go to plan. Just do 

what you can when you can, and if all else fails, snuggle up under a blanket or duvet with your child and enjoy a story together. 

We hope you have a relaxing and stress-free weekend.  

Best Wishes, Mrs Lennon and the Brighstone team 

Learning and Achieving Through Love, 

Courage and Respect 

This week’s Collective Worship focus is: ‘Facing a 

challenge’ 

We are thinking about how you need to dig deep      

inside yourself to find courage when facing a challenge. 

 

We watched a video about Derek Redmond 

who faced a challenge when he took part in 

the 1992 Barcelona Olympics.  

Father God, 

Help us to be strong and courageous. 

Help us to face our challenges. 

Help us to help others to face their  

challenges. 

Amen 

“Be strong and courageous. Do not be frightened, and do 

not be dismayed, for the Lord your God is with you wherever 

you go.”  

Joshua 1:9 

 

Remember that you 

can access each 

week’s CW PPT and 

video on the Church 

Links page on our 

website. 



School Dinners 
Children in Year R, 1 and 2 are entitled to a ‘universal’ free school meal everyday.  

Children in years 3-6 are charged at £2.15 per day.  
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

The last day of this half-term is  
Friday 12th February  

 
The first day of next half-term is  

Monday 22nd February  

Doodle Maths 
 
 

Well done to Lambert class who are the top Doodlers this 
week! 

 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday W/c 1st 

Pizza Sausage Roll Roast Chicken Macaroni Cheese Fishfingers Option 1 

Jacket Potato Jacket Potato Jacket Potato Jacket Potato Jacket Potato Option 2 

Dessert Shortbread Fruit Crumble Fruit & Ice cream Sponge cake Cookie 

 

 

Well done everyone! 

Poetry Corner 
 

Welcome to Poetry Corner! We love to enjoy and play with words, so we have added this new feature to the Buzz.  
We hope you enjoy the poems each week.  

You may wish to have a go at writing your own poems. We’d love to see them! 
Email them to school and we can put them in the Buzz. 

 We think this poem sums up quite well the journey we are all currently on and reflects the class names of sailors quite well:   
Seas of Learning 

 
 
 

Ainslie Myles - working hard with his writing. Henry - great concentration. Meadow - making good progress. 

Lambert Tommy - enthusiasm and self motivation. Violet - perseverance in Maths.  

Charlotte and Izzy R - enthusiasm in all of their learning and supporting each other with their home 

learning.  

Robertson Casper and Max F -  fantastic work in Maths and using clocks. 

Macarthur Katherine - wonderful scientific investigating. Lauren - excellent DT project. 

Clover Ettienne - persevering to complete his Maths assessment task. 

We are on a journey 

- like crew upon a ship. 

We'll sail the seas of home learning,  

gaining knowledge on the trip.  

 

We are hoping for smooth sailing,  

though we are bound to hit bad weather.  

We'll be ok as long as we 

all learn together.  

Everybody makes mistakes,  

and sometimes I will get things wrong,  

but our crew is all good at different things  

and this together makes us strong!  

 

We are navigating this challenge,  

climbing aboard and sailing away,  

charting the course for learning  

and developing along the way!  

Written by Mrs Aram adapted from the poem ‘Seas of Learning’ by Catherine Oehlman 



Social, Emotional & Mental Health 

   
 

This week’s Activity is:  Mindfulness 
Practising Mindfulness has been proven to improve the brain’s ability to 
cope with adversity. There are lots of misconceptions when it comes to 
thinking about mindfulness. It is very different to meditation.  
 
Mindfulness is a mental state 
achieved by focusing one's  
awareness on the present moment, 
while calmly acknowledging and  
accepting one's feelings, thoughts, 
and bodily sensations, used as a 
therapeutic technique.  
 

Try this little activity … 

 
 
 
 
 
Watching the birds can be very relaxing. Have 
a go this weekend and report what you see to 
the RSPB. Everything you need to know can be 
found on the link below. 

 

https://www.rspb.org.uk/get-involved/
activities/birdwatch/everything-you-need-

to-know-about-big-garden-birdwatch/ 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

This year’s theme is ‘EXPRESS YOURSELF’.  

Expressing yourself is about finding ways to share feelings, thoughts, or  

ideas through creativity. This could be through art, music, writing and  

poetry, dance and drama, photography and film, and doing activities that 

make you feel good. Looking after our own and our children’s mental 

health has never been more important. Please share your ‘express yourself’ 

activities with us so that we can share them with our school community.  

 

We will be sharing lots of information and positivity on our school Facebook page next week so please 

have a look. You do not have to have a Facebook account to access our page:  

https://www.facebook.com/BrighstoneCEPrimarySchool 

 
 

 
 
 

 

Apps for 

Mindfulness 

and sleep 

https://www.rspb.org.uk/get-involved/activities/birdwatch/everything-you-need-to-know-about-big-garden-birdwatch/bri-server/USERPROFILES/m.jones/Documents/Custom%20Office%20Templates
https://www.rspb.org.uk/get-involved/activities/birdwatch/everything-you-need-to-know-about-big-garden-birdwatch/bri-server/USERPROFILES/m.jones/Documents/Custom%20Office%20Templates
https://www.rspb.org.uk/get-involved/activities/birdwatch/everything-you-need-to-know-about-big-garden-birdwatch/bri-server/USERPROFILES/m.jones/Documents/Custom%20Office%20Templates
https://www.facebook.com/BrighstoneCEPrimarySchool


 

Help and  

advice for 

Parents 

And 

Carers 



https://www.theschoolrun.com/working-from-home-with-your-child-at-home 

https://www.theschoolrun.com/working-from-home-with-your-child-at-home

